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21 May 2019 
 
 
Antony Andrews 
 
Email: fyi-request-10190-d4656fb6@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
Dear Antony 
 
RE Official Information Act request CDHB 10088 
 
I refer to your email dated 23 April requesting the following information from Canterbury DHB in relation 
Maori health providers. Specifically: 
 

1. I am interested in getting the names of the Maori health providers that are currently been 
funded by Canterbury District Health Board. The names based on 2017 financial year or latest 
should be sufficient. 

2. Could you please also give the yearly dollar amount of funds Canterbury DHB has given to 
Maori health providers since 2012 to 2018? 

3. Also a list of health services these Maori health providers currently provide to the population, 
if possible. 

 
We are writing to confirm that we are granting a response to your request, and that this will be provided 
to you as soon as is reasonably practicable.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Wayne Turp 
Project Specialist 
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